
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alan and Pat [mailto: ]  
Sent: 05 June 2018 13:11 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>; Alan & Pat 
< > 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Attached, for your consideration, is our opinion on the proposed Stopping up the 
Road at Princes Parade, Seabrook, Kent. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Alan and Pat Davis. 
 
 




